
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

City of Maryville 
Maryville, Missouri 
Sunrise Bark Park 

 
General Notice  

The City of Maryville (Owner) is requesting Bids for the construction of the following Project:  

Sunrise Bark Park 
Project No. 23-5540 

 
Bids for the construction of the Project will be received at the office of the City Clerk located at 
415 N. Market Street, Maryville, Mo. 64468, until the 14th of January, 2025 at 10:00 AM local 
time. At that time, the Bids received will be Publicly opened and read.  

The Project includes the following Work:  

Staking, clearing and grubbing, earthwork and grading, utility installation and 
relocation, electrical, lighting, concrete paving, fencing, landscaping, and installation 
of various site amenities like benches and drinking fountains.  

The Project has an expected duration of 180 days.  

Obtaining the Bidding Documents  

Information and Bidding Documents for the Project can be found at the following designated 
website:  

www.drexeltec.com 

Bidding Documents may be downloaded from the designated website. Prospective Bidders are 
urged to register with the designated website as a plan holder, even if Bidding Documents are 
obtained from a plan room or source other than the designated website in either electronic or paper 
format. The designated website will be updated periodically with addenda, lists of registered plan 
holders, reports, and other information relevant to submitting a Bid for the Project. All official 
notifications, addenda, and other Bidding Documents will be offered only through the designated 
website. Neither Owner nor Engineer will be responsible for Bidding Documents, including 
addenda, if any, obtained from sources other than the designated website.  

 

Instructions to Bidders.  

For all further requirements regarding bid submittal, qualifications, procedures, and contract 
award, refer to the Instructions to Bidders that are included in the Bidding Documents.  

 

This Advertisement is issued by:  

Owner: City of Maryville, Missouri  

By: Matt Smith  

Title: Public Works Director  

Date: December 9, 2024  
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